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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
UP RAIL NETWORK DISRUPTION ON                  
THE MAIN LINE IN NEW MEXICO 
January 25, 2023, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

On Monday, January 23, the Union Pacific (UP) railway experienced a service disruption on the main line 
near Santa Rosa, New Mexico, due to a bridge collapse.  

As of Tuesday, January 24, UP has suspended trains that travel through Santa Rosa, New Mexico, 
including trains moving between Los Angeles and Chicago. Please anticipate delays until the bridge 
restoration is completed and the main line service is restored. The estimated reopening is not known at 
this time. 

Please see the Union Pacific advisories below for more details: 

 Temporary Ingate Suspension Between Los Angeles and Chicago and Associated Lanes 

 Bridge Outage Impacting Operations between Dalhart and El Paso, Texas 

APL Logistics continues to monitor the situation closely, and we will issue further updates as needed. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

https://www.up.com/customers/announcements/premium/allpremium/PR2023-9.html
https://www.up.com/customers/announcements/customernews/generalannouncements/CN2023-4.html
https://www.up.com/customers/announcements/customernews/generalannouncements/CN2023-4.html

